
 

 

 

Applicants are invited for the post of Employee and Industrial 

Relations Officer for the Irish Prison Service 

 

An area of work where your input, commitment and vision can make a real difference.  

The Irish Prison Service operates as a functional department under the aegis of the Department of 

Justice and Equality. This is an outstanding opportunity to be involved in and to influence the on-

going development of the Irish Prison Service. 

The Irish Prison Service is seeking an Employee and Industrial Relations Officer, a new fixed-term 

contract post at Principal Officer equivalent level.  Located at the IPS Headquarters in Longford, the 

Employee and Industrial Relations Officer will be a key member of the senior management team of 

the Irish Prison Service and will be expected to contribute actively to the successful achievement of 

the Service’s strategic objectives. 

The successful candidate from this competition will be appointed to serve in the Headquarters of the 

Irish Prison Service in Longford on the basis of a fixed term contract for three years. It should be 

noted that this role will require travel to other IPS locations, particularly in Dublin and Portlaoise. 

Salary Scale:  

79,401 – 82,587 – 85,750 

The closing date for applications is 27 November 2015 

FOR DETAILS ON ESSENTIAL REQUIREMENTS AND TO MAKE AN APPLICATION log on to: 

www.irishprisons.ie 


